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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 1:15 PM
To: Terri Jones
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 2565)  Docket No. 130178

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 04359-14. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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Deb Null 
Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company 
5578 Commercial Blvd. 
Winter Haven, Florida 33880 

Re: Docket No. 130178-SU 

Dear Ms. Null: 

June 28, 2013 

\DMINISTRATIVE 

This will acknowledge receipt of the application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk County by 
Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company, which was filed in this office on June 27,2013, and assigned 
the above-referenced docket number. Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is conducted, it 
does not affect a substantially interested person's right to an administrative hearing. For more 
information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 

Please note as well that the Commission's Statement of Agency Organization and Operations 
requires certificated companies to notify the Commission of any changes in name, telephone, address, 
or contact person. Should your application be granted by the Commission, you will be expected to 
comply with this requirement by advising us of any changes as they occur. 
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